Hancock County School District

Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten Registration for students who start Kindergarten in August, 2016 in Hancock County Schools is planned for April 21, 8 am–6pm and April 22, 8am–1pm. Students must be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2016. It is very important for parents to register students so that plans can be made to insure an adequate number of teachers. All students registering will receive parental resources with fun summer activities to help with school readiness. Anyone with missing information is encouraged to register so that a slot can be reserved. The partial registration will be conditional and all information will be required for the registration to be complete. Information is available at www.hancockschools.net. On-line reregistration for current students is scheduled to begin in May and information will be available at that time.

Please register new kindergarten students at the following schools – if you are unsure of which elementary school your child will attend please call to verify:
East Hancock Elementary 255-6637 
Hancock North Central Elementary 255-7641
South Hancock Elementary 467-4655


West Hancock Elementary 586-6054
Please bring the child that you are registering. You must be the custodial parent (you must provide court papers if you are divorced).  If student does not reside with biological parents you must have Guardianship Papers.
Information required: the birth certificate, Immunization Compliance MS Form 121, and your Proofs of Residency. 

All forms of Proof of residency must show physical address and be current.

Proof of residency may include:

*Homestead Exemption Application; certified home ownership or mortgage documents, certified rental agreement/ apartment lease and two of the following: 

Recent Utility bill

Current Mississippi Driver’s License
Voter precinct registration

Current Automobile Insurance Registration

Automobile tag receipt for the current year

Current Payroll stub that has a current address

Any other documentation that will objectively and unequivocally establish that the parent resides within the school district
If you have any questions, please call the school.
Health Department locations for Certificate of Compliance:
Hancock County Health Department  228-467-6387   
856 Hwy 90 Suite A               
Bay St. Louis, MS                        

Pearl River Health Department 601-798-6212
7547 Hwy 11 North
Carriere, MS 39426
Birth certificates are available on-line –www.vitalchek.com.
The public library can provide access to the internet to print order forms for Mississippi Vital Records.
